
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

June 4, 2015 
Rob Woodland 
Director of Legislative Services 
City of Victoria 
 
CC: John Reilly and Julie Potter 
 
Dear Rob Woodland, 
 
The City of Victoria Youth Council (CVYC) has received an annual grant of 
$20,000.00 from the City of Victoria since its creation in 2005. Throughout the year, 
the CVYC brings together a group of 14 to 24 year olds to work on a variety of 
projects that seek to make Victoria a better place for youth. This year, events 
included a Youth Q&A with Victoria’s Mayoral Candidates, an Art Mentorship 
Program, the second annual Employability Skills Fair and Life Hacks. More 
information about the CVYC can be found at www.cvyc.ca.  
 
Each year, the CVYC makes a presentation to the Government and Priorities 
Committee and provides a thorough summary of our work over the past 10 months. 
If possible, we would like to be on the agenda for the July 2nd meeting. As the Youth 
Council has a large membership, we will be selecting a delegation of 5 to 8 people 
(including myself) to attend the meeting. On July 2nd we would also like to show a 
PowerPoint presentation. The presentation usually takes between 15 and 25 
minutes, but we are more than willing to work with a larger or smaller time 
allocation. 
 
If you have any further questions or comment, please get in touch with me at 
info@cvyc.ca. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Sarah Graham 
Coordinator- City of Victoria Youth Council 
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